
Happy Pawlidays

Festive 
Pooch

Portraits!

To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for everyone, please bring only
calm and sociable dogs to the event. All dogs must be kept on a non-
retractable leash at all times.   Thank you for helping us make this a 

PAW-sitively PAW-some holiday celebration!

Head to the Sandusky
Christmas Market Stage

on Sunday, December
8th from 1 to 2:30pm for
your very own “Doggie

Photo”

You can let our photographer
capture some festive photos by

donating a small amount or
bringing in a brand-new pet care
item! Every contribution directly

supports the wonderful Erie
County Humane Society. Isn't that

just pawsitively heartwarming?
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Kevin Lee VisualsFIDO

Christmas ‘24

*RAFFLE PRIZES TOO*


